	
	

	
	You’re Invited
West Hardin Teaching Tournament
October 13th-14




 
We would like to invite you to attend our 12th annual Teaching Tournament.
 We think that our annual tournament is special for a few reasons.
 1.  Novice LD and CX Debaters receive debate instruction by past state champions and cases so that they are ready to compete that day.
2.  We offer all UIL events; all competitors in individual events get to compete in at least 2 rounds. Your students will leave with more experience than they would get at a regular tournament.
3.  Our hired/volunteer judging pool is exceptional.  We search for and hire judges with experience at high levels of competition and expect those judges to give solid feedback. 
4.  We have AMAZING hospitality.  Waffles made to order in the morning and lots of homemade food for lunch along with snacks and goodies throughout the day. Unlike many tournaments, there is no hospitality or school fee.
5.  We have NEVER in twelve years finished later than 8:30. You will NOT be out all night and there are no events on Saturday. On Friday, we start late and get out early so that your kids can still be under those Friday Night Lights. Friday will operate independently of Saturday; you can do either day or both days.
6. We give out lots of awards—6 medals in every event.  Generally, about 25% of the students receive at least one award.
7.  We keep prices reasonable: entry fees that are fair, judging fees that reflect our hiring costs and no added hospitality or school fees. 
 
Because we are a small school, we have limited entries.  Please enter as soon as you know you are coming.
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